
CDBGPUBLIC HEARING
MONDAY,AUGUST 15, 2016

HAYDENTOWN HALL
520 N.VELASCOAVENUE

PRIOR TO REGULARCOUNCILMEETING

The CDBGPublic Hearing was started at 5:36 p.m.

Present: Mayor Bobby Smith, Vice-Mayor Maria Munoz, Council Members
Gloria Ruiz, Jeremy Garcia, Dean Hetrick and Thomas Lagunas

Not Present: Council Member Enrique Lopez

Staff: Town Attorney Stephen Cooper, General Superintendent Gary Cruz,
Sergeant Russell Young, Senior Center Director Anita Hinojos, Head Librarian
Mary Helen Lopez and Finance Director Teresa Williams

Audience: Alan Urban - CAG,Louis Bracamonte-Mayor Town of Winkelman,
Jay Carpenter-Desert Blockchain LLC,Elio Grieco-Desert Blockchain LLCand
Tino Torres

Discussion and possible selection of a project for Fiscal Year 2015 CDGBGrant
Funding.
Mr. Urban explained to the council that the public hearing for the 2015 CDBG
Grant Funding needed to be held again because there were a couple of errors
in the advertising and HUD is very strict on having this done correctly. He told
the council that to qualify for a CDBGGrant you have to be low to moderate
income, alleviate slum or natural disaster, need to do an income survey, have a
grievance policy and have public hearings. At the last hearing the projects
discussed were street repairs or replacement, water system improvements,
town hall/senior center, housing rehabilitation, housing demolition, and
purchase of mobile homes for low income. He told the council that now that
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Discussion and possible selection of a project for Fiscal Year 2015 CDGBGrant
Funding. (Continued)
the Town of Hayden has partnered with the Town of Kearny and the Town of
Mammoth, Hayden will pass on applying for CDBGGrant Funding for two
years and then when the Town of Hayden applies for the funding, the town
will receive a larger amount of money for a project.

The CDBGPublic Hearing ended at 5:41 p.m.

CERTIFICATION
I hereby certify that the foregoing minutes are true and correct. The Hayden
Town Council held a CDBGPublic Hearing on the 15th day of August 2016. I
further certify the public hearing was duly called and held and that a quorum
was present.


